
Bullying and Cyberbullying—A Community Concern 
 

Is your child a victim of bullying or cyberbullying? 

How can you tell? 

What can parents do to help protect their children? 
 

Is your child a bully?  How do you know? Does it matter? 
 
 
 

The American Association of University Women Napa County Branch 

Bullying/Cyberbullying Presentation will answer these questions and more for 

parents at the 
 

   School 

Date Time    

 

 
 

What attendees say about this award winning presentation: 
 

 “Very  informative  and  good  handouts.  I  feel  I  have  a  better 
understanding of what to do with my child and my students!” 

 
 “Excellent presentation; so valuable! Is it possible to get a copy of 

the PowerPoint? Thank you!” 

 
 “Gave clear things teachers can do. Teachers have to be willing to step in. Computer in 

family room, not bedroom.” 

 
 “Handouts are excellent.” 

 

 “Keep up the good work. You educate parents very clearly.” 
 

 
The Task Force works with the NVUSD to help parents recognize symptoms of bullying and cyberbullying. Coping 
strategies are presented as well as resources for parents to take home. 

 

This is a must attend event. 
 

The task force is available to come to your school or organization in order to present this critical information. If 
interested please contact Sallyann Berendsen at 256-3894 or sallyannber@yahoo.com. Refer to our website under 
“Cyberbullying” at http://napacounty-ca.aauw.net. For additional questions about whether this training might be 
right for your school, contact Laura Mooiman, NVUSD Program Specialist & BEST Coach 259-8447 or 
lmooiman@nvusd.k12.ca.us. 
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